Dear Kinder Families,
We will be a part of the Howard Clean-Up Parade on Tuesday, May 9th at 1:30. The kids will be walking in the surrounding neighborhoods followed by a program presented at the school. We are requesting you make a fun “Dearborn clean-up, fix-up, paint up, plant-up” poster for your child to carry. It has to be light and it cannot have anything dangling from it.  Look at the examples below:
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: Image result for clean up posters][image: Image result for kindergarten  clean up posters][image: Image result for clean up posters][image: http://loretocavan.scoilnet.ie/blog/files/2013/05/posterwinner-2-e1367846430375.jpg]
     [image: http://loretocavan.scoilnet.ie/blog/files/2013/05/posterwinner-3-e1367846643252.jpg][image: http://loretocavan.scoilnet.ie/blog/files/2013/05/posterwinner-e1367846538300.jpg][image: http://loretocavan.scoilnet.ie/blog/files/2013/05/posterwinner-1-e1367846595859.jpg]
Thanks for participating. Posters are due on Monday, May 8, 2017  
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